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Summary of request 

The Authority was asked for the number of employees who received remuneration of more than 

£100,000 in the financial year 2013-2014. 

HFEA response 

No employees outside of the Senior Management Team received remuneration of £100,000 or more 

in 2013-2014.  

The 2013-2014 annual report sets out in details the remuneration figures of those at director level 

on page 39, and can be found on the following webpage: http://www.hfea.gov.uk/annual-

report.html. 

As the information you have requested is reasonably accessible via the HFEA website, it is exempt 

from disclosure under section 21 of the FOIA. 
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